## Surge with "URGE" Ukrainian Relief Global Effort

Please join Prince George's Council 2809 and the Maryland State Council as we raise awareness and funds to support the Ukraine Relief Effort.

Council 2809 will be accepting monetary donations at the bar, through Saturday June 18, 2022. Checks should be made out to Maryland State Council with Ukraine relief on the memo line.

The people of Ukraine have suffered so much these past 4 months, and their country has been ravaged by a senseless war. So many residents have been forced from their homes. The Knights of Columbus in Poland has worked tirelessly, providing food and shelter to these refugees. Please help support this effort, and pray for lasting peace in the region.

Thank you for your support,

David Alessandrini Grand Knight